Rotary Leadership Institute – Lebanon Division

RI District 2450

Fellow Rotarians,

Rotary friends,

Ladies and gentlemen,

On behalf of the RLI L-D and the Rotary Clubs of Lebanon organizer of this conference,
On behalf all Rotarians of District 2450 in nine countries,

I would like to welcome you to this joint conference between the Rotary International and the UN, represented by the Economical & Social Committee of West Asia (ESCWA).

The purpose of this joint conference organized for the first time in the history of Rotary in Lebanon, is:

1st- To get a general knowledge of the joint programs between our International Organization and the UN, in the occasion of the centennial of Rotary International,

2nd- To evaluate and appreciate the partnership between the RI and the UN, and keep informed about the international humanitarian, cultural and educational projects of our organization as well as the international centers for peace and conflicts resolution in collaboration with seven worldwide universities.
We are gathered here today, under the hospitality of UN (ESCWA) in Beirut, with the presence of Dr. Hussein Sherif, representing the assistant General Secretary of the UN, her excellence the ambassador Dr. Mervet Tallawi, whom we thank for her support in facilitating the organization of this conference.
We also welcome the Past District Governor Tawfic Kaawar, coming from Jordan, and representing the Rotary International at the ESCWA. We thank him for being here today to give a special speech in the occasion.

As well, we welcome Past District Governor and director in The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International Dr. Michael Abdalla- of Lebanese origins- coming especially from the US to participate in this conference and visit his mother land for the first time.
And we certainly welcome you all, friends of Rotary from different vocations and in charge of different responsibilities, as well as Rotarians, Rotaract and Innerwheelers members from Lebanon and Jordan.
Special Thanks to the organizing committee from all the Rotary Clubs and Rotary Leadership Institute, fairly called “Magicians” for their surprising devotion and enthusiasm as unknown soldiers, working for the success of this conference.

Our deep thanks for you all, for your presence here today, hoping that this conference will bring the right answers to all your questions regarding the partnership between the UN and the RI, existing since 60 years ago and planning a long cooperation during the third millennium.
P.A.G Dr. Michel Jazzar

RLI- Lebanon Division – Chairman
UN House – ESCWA- Beirut, Lebanon – RI District 2450 
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